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From: Janet Murphy
To: Kodl, Curt
Subject: Dividing ridge marker
Date: Sunday, February 9, 2025 11:44:37 AM

Hi Curt,
I mentioned at the last Heritage Preservation Commission meeting that there is a
marker at the Vilas Park mound group at the corner of Erin St and Wingra St. I have
attached a photo.
Janet Murphy
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